[image: image1.jpg]COMMITTED
ToICT

nexT
TION
LEARNING

SEMARA coy
D \* 5

é"% . énvsmm(%g
L 2¢) fmsis s ©
" Healthy Schools (MSISY2 O

St. Anne’s Catholic Primary School, Monastery Lane, Sutton, St. Helens, Merseyside, WA9 3SP
Main Office: 01744 671909 Absence Line: 01744 671908 Fax: 01744 671916
Email: stannesrc@sthelens.org.uk www.stannessutton.co.uk

g







Out of School Care Provision        12/7/18
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all parents who have completed and returned booking slips for Out of School Provision for September.  We have been in touch with Parent Pay and they are in the process of adding After School Club and Breakfast Club to the school online payment platform.  This will then allow us to take all payment for provision through this system and allow you to book and pay for your child’s sessions in advance.  We aim to have this running before we finish for the summer holidays.  In the first instance we must request that all bookings are made and paid for in advance of the half term.  However for parents who have shift patterns we can offer some flexibility of a week in advance.  We fully understand that there are individual circumstances for some families.  
We will be holding a Parent Forum to discuss the Out of School Provision on Monday 3rd September at 5.30pm.  Please come along and we will be able to answer any questions you have then and inform you of the current situation regarding the provision and the changes that need to be made to ensure the provision can continue to operate.
Thank you for your support,

Mrs R.Crolla

Headteacher


